
WKKR/1330 
P.O. Box 3636 

Mr. Kermit Gerry R.D. 4 Box 321 
Walnutport, Pa. 18088 

Evansville, Indiana 47735 (812) 425-2221 

April 14th, 1980 

Dear Kermit, 

Thank you for your recent letter and inquiry. I apologize for not having 

typed this letter sooner, however recently I was demoted from Chief Engineer and 

your letter got lost in the shuffle. It is apparent that from what you have log- 

ged you did indeed pick up reception of WKKR. During the time mentioned on 

March 30th we were operating at 5Kw non-derectional off of a 204 ft. tower. Our 

night-time power operates on 1Kw directional radiating off a three bay tower system. 

One thing I'd like to ask you is how you got my name as Chief Engineer. 

assueie it was probably from a Broadcast Yearbook. Ilm enclosing a Coverage Map 

of WKKR. Thanks againd 

Thomas D. Cazin 


